St. George Catholic School
2024-2025 Admissions Timeline

New Student Applications - PreK and Kindergarten

November 1 - December 15, 2023: Applications for new students will be accepted
online only.

A link to the online application is available on our school website
(http://www.st-georgeschool.com/- admissions section).

Student applications, along with required documents, must be completed and
submitted with the non-refundable $150.00 application fee on or before
December 15, 2023.

Applications will not be considered complete and will not be processed until all
required documents are received.

Applications received after December 15, 2023, will be processed on a space
available basis.

PreK and Kindergarten screening appointments will be scheduled for Monday,
January 8 - Wednesday, January 10, 2024. Sign Up link will be emailed to parents.
Notification of acceptance will be communicated on January 25, 2024.
Enrollment of new students: January 26 - February 2, 2024.

New Student Applications - Grades 1 - 8

November 1, 2023: Applications for new students (Grades 1 - 8) will be accepted
online only.

A link to the online application is available on our school website
(http://www.st-georgeschool.com/- admissions section).

Student applications, along with required documents, must be completed and
submitted with the non-refundable $150.00 application fee.

Applications will not be considered complete and will not be processed until all
required documents are received.

Notification of admission will be communicated pending space availability and
screening.

Re-Enrollment of Current Students

January 26 - February 2, 2024: Re-enrollment for current students must be
completed online and submitted with the non-refundable $120.00 re-enrollment
fee.

Late re-enrollment begins after midnight on February 3, 2024, and ends at
11:59 pm on February 9, 2023. Late re-enrollment for current students must be
completed online and submitted with the non-refundable $175.00 late
re-enrollment fee.

Any current student that has not been re-enrolled by 11:59 pm, on February 9,
2024, will be withdrawn for the 2023-2024 school year.
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